
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE 
 

ESTES VALLEY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
 

HAS BEEN RESCHEDULED 
 
 

 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that a Meeting of the Board of Directors of the ESTES VALLEY 
FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT scheduled for 4:30 PM on July 24th, 2024 at the Dannels Fire 
Station located at 901 N. St. Vrain Avenue, Estes Park, Colorado has been rescheduled for 
Wednesday July 31st at 4:30pm.  
 
 
This NOTICE is given pursuant to statute this 19th day of July 2024. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

      
ESTES VALLEY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 

     Erika Goetz, Recording Secretary 
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